Sheila Lee Eiler President, Dept. of Arizona VFW Auxiliary P O Box 6562 Glendale, AZ 85312-6562

Dear Madam President and Sisters and Brothers of the Department of Arizona,

I'm so excited about my run for National Guard in 2020. I'm running along with two other dedicated members like myself – Janey Feher from Kentucky and Lois Callahan of Arkansas. We are looking forward to having some fun along the way.

I have included a few of my campaign brochures for you to review. I have nearly 20 years of active service in the Auxiliary holding an elective or appointed position on all levels since joining.

I hope you will recognize from my experience that I am committed and passionate about what we do and what we represent as an organization. I also hope as I travel campaigning for the office that you will acquire the confidence in me to elect me your next National Guard in Reno in July of 2020.

You can follow me on www.janiceholm.com, message me on Facebook at janiceholmfornationalguard, or email me at my dedicated campaign email address of janice@janiceholm.com.

Thank you for your consideration. Love and hugs to each of you for your service with Unwavering Support for Uncommon Heroes.

Very truly yours,

lancel

Janice Holm

Past Department President 2014-2015

Department of NC VFW Auxiliary

Awards won

- Auxiliary President of the Year
- District President of the Year
- National's 1st Place/Runner Up
 Department Program Chairman several times
- VFW Auxiliary National Advisory
 Committee Volunteer of the Year
 twice 2009 and 2010
- National's Outstanding Department
 President 2014-15

FOLLOW ME AT WWW.JANICEHOLM.COM



janice@janiceholm.com

Janice Holm

for

National Guard

2020-2021



Endorsed by the Department of North Carolina VFW and Auxiliary

PERSONAL LIFE:

I'm the proud widow of a Cold War Navy Veteran, David Holm, who succumbed to his service-connected disabilities.



I'm the mother of one son and two daughters. They have blessed me with four grandsons and one granddaughter.

I am a member of not only the VFW Auxiliary but also the American Legion Auxiliary, Disabled American Veterans Auxiliary, the Tar Heel Base Submarine Veterans Auxiliary, and the Oak Grove Baptist Church.

AUXILIARY EXPERIENCE

- Qualified to join the Auxiliary under my husband a Submarine Service Veteran who served from 1969 to 1973. My dad was a WWII Army Veteran and my brother was an Army Medic who served in Vietnam.
- Joined in 2000 and became a Life Member in 2001.

- My experience includes serving :
- * 10 terms as Auxiliary 4309 President and as Secretary 8 years.
- * Auxiliary Chairman—Hospital, Legislative, Youth, Scholarships
- * 5 terms in a District office of which 3 were as President
- District Program Chairman—Hospital,
 Legislative, Youth
- Department Program Chairman numerous times for Hospital, Membership, Special Projects, and District Director
- * Department VAVS Representative/Deputy Representative from 2003 to current
- * Department
 officer from
 Chaplain
 2011-12
 through
 President

2014-15



- * Department Chief of Staff 2016-17
- * National Convention Volunteer Coordinator 2015-16
- * National Hospital Southern Conference Chairman 2015-16
- * National Hospital Ambassador 2016 -17, 2017-18
- * National VAVS Representative 2019